
 

 

 



 

● They will operate from the school hall at desks set 2m apart. 
 

● Children will be expected to wear masks when coming into and moving around school, 
although they can remove these whilst at their desks. 
 

● Our Teaching Assistants will maintain a safe distance of 2m from the children wherever 
possible. In the event that staff have to work more closely with a child, they will also wear 
masks or face shields and other PPE (personal protective equipment) where necessary and 
appropriate. 
 

● On the days they attend, children are required to come to school in uniform and bring the 
following items: 

o ​   ​a warm, waterproof coat 

o ​   ​packed lunch and water bottle 

o ​   ​pencil case with all the stationery they need 

o ​   ​fully charged Chromebook, mouse and headphones (all Junior pupils and those 
Infants who have them) 

o ​   ​a reading book 

If you have no alternative, please click on the link below (or copy and paste it into your browser) 
and complete the Google Form, specifying which days you need your child to attend. 

We will require contact details for your employer and will be verifying eligibility for attendance as a 
vulnerable child or child of a critical worker. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. Please help us to keep all our children, staff and 
families safe. 

 

https://forms.gle/QRVbkKMpUhrEPVqV8 
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